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DATE: September 9, 1999 

TO: Division of Records and Reporting 

FROM: Mary Anne Helton, Senior Attorney, Division of Appeals 

RE: Docket No. 991170-EI - Request by Florida Power 
Corporation for confidential classification of certain 
responses to Ten-Year Site Plan supplemental 

Please place the attached letter from Jim McGee in the 
docket file for the above-referenced docket. The letter explains 
that the information for which FPC has requested confidential 
treatment is kept confidential by the company. 

cc: Michael Haff, Electric and Gas 
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